
 
 
 

 

Oatlands Primary School – Your OSHC 

 

Hello again to all our families, it’s been another eventful fortnight in Your OSHC! 

Children have participated in an Acknowledgement of Country during Reconciliation Week, realising the 

importance of the Bundarong people, and their lands that  we are on. 

Children also made cards, posters etc, using dried flowers and leaves, resulting in some creative arrangements.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children also enjoyed making rockets using the large plastic connector set. 

 

Rocketeers 

Just another reminder to register your children for the Rocketeers program these school holidays. This mission will 

see the children going to Clip and Climb, and an excursion to Casey Fields for some Commonwealth Games 

activities. 

Also, please note that Friday the 24th June is the last day of term. As school will be breaking up early, Your OSHC 

will be opening early at 2.30pm. 

Hope you have enjoyed your Queens Birthday long weekend, and look forward to another fortnight of fun activities 

with the children. 

Saskia and Team. 

 

Date:- 14th June 2022 


